

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: <u>admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk</u> Website: <u>www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk</u> | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 23rd May 2024

Tapestry Learning Journals

Dear Parents and Carers.

At this point in the academic year, we are beginning to think about the transition for our children as they move from Reception into Year One.

As some of you may be aware, once your child moves into Year One, our online learning journal, Tapestry, will no longer be available as children begin to move towards more formal recording of their learning in exercise books.

Any final observations of your child will be completed by Friday, 28th June and after this date, we will be downloading all journals onto our secure server. Once this has been completed, you will be able to access these through your parent/carer account and either download and save the journal to your own computer or print them off yourselves.

From Friday, 12th July your parent/carer account will become inactive, and you will be unable to access Tapestry from this point onwards.

Finally, we would like to thank you for all of the wonderful comments and home learning that has been shared this year; the journals should provide you with a lovely record of all that your child has achieved.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. Laura Dilks

Assistant Headteacher – Early Years

